
 

 

Middle School ‘Music’ Program Planning 
A new middle school schedule was approved to be implemented at the start of the 2017-2018 school 

year.  The new schedule will allow all students the opportunity to have two additional “specials classes” 

in 7th and 8th grade.  In recent years, the district received some feedback from middle school parents 

that expressed concern over the limited number of specials a music student received, forcing some 

students to drop out of music all together.  

 

Due to the significant schedule change for the 2017-18 school year, CBSD is allowing any student who 

did not select a music option during the winter program planning period, to do so during a brief 

window of time. Therefore, any current 6th or 7th grade student who would like to include music (Band, 

Choir, Orchestra) in their schedule for next year, will have an opportunity to enroll.  Those students 

who have already selected music (Band, Choir, Orchestra) for next year during our winter program 

planning period do not need to re-register.  Their registration for music in 2017-18 will remain 

complete. 

  

If you are interested in enrolling your child in music (Band, Choir, Orchestra) in 2017-18, please 

complete this form.  

 

All 6th grade students who are deciding to enroll in music are asked to return this form to their 

classroom teacher by Wednesday, May 31.   

 

All 7th grade students who are deciding to enroll in music are asked to return this form to their guidance 

counselor by Wednesday, May 31.      

 

Thank you!     

 

My Future 7th grader:          wants to participate  

    (Child’s Name) 

in the following middle school music program. (Choose only 1 option)  

 Band 

 Orchestra 

 Chorus 

 

My Future 8th grader:          wants to participate  

    (Child’s Name) 

in the following middle school music program. (Choose only 1 option)  

 Band 

 Orchestra 

 Chorus 

 

Parent Signature:             


